
 
 

 
 
 
 
Facilities Notice 
 
 
Title: Construction of the New District Energy Plant 
 
 
Location: Parking Lot 6 
 
 
Description: Construction of the new District Energy Plant will begin in early  

August 2017. The building will be located in the southwest corner of 
Parking Lot 6. In preparation for construction, Facilities Management 
and contractors will erect temporary site fencing around the 
construction area.  There will be a reduced parking capacity and some 
traffic flow interruptions through the construction period.   

 
 This initiative will result in saving energy, replacing aging infrastructure, 

reducing operating costs and reducing greenhouse gases for many 
years to come. 

 
 
Time frame: August, 2017 through October, 2018 
 
 
Facilities Management contact:  John Tierney, Project Manager 
 
 
Email address:  john.tierney@colliersprojectleaders.com 
 
 
Phone:  250-507-7359 
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